
Camp 1:27 Recap 
The 2024 edi*on of Camp 1:27 has come and gone. 

What an amazing year it was! We are incredibly thankful 

to the Lord for providing an amazing staff to serve 108 

campers from all across Alabama this summer. Our goals 

were to introduce every camper to Christ and give them 

the best week of their life. We accomplished this as seen 

by this quote from one of our campers:  

Our big theme for this summer was to answer the ques*on, “What is the Gospel?” We 

wanted our campers to know that God is good and desires for them to be His children. 

Please pray that the seeds that were sown this summer will be watered and salva*on 

given to our campers. 

There are so many to thank for this successful summer! We do not have the space to do it 

by name but we are so incredibly thankful to each of you who supported us this summer. 

Your generosity was crucial to mee*ng our Camp 1:27 goals. THANK YOU! 

“Religion that is pure and undefiled before God 

the Father is this: to visit orphans and widows in 

their affliction, and to keep oneself unstained 

from the world.” — James 1:27
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Upcoming 

Events 

Fishing 

Tournament                   

August 16  

Cow Patty Bingo      

August 31 

Open House & 

Ribbon Cutting     

October 1 

For more info about 

the above events, 

please visit our 

website and click the 

Events tab.

Transitional Living Apartments —  A HUGE UPDATE 

 After years of praying, planning, and fundraising, our transitional living apartments are 

finally becoming a reality! Work began on this project back in 2020 but several things halted our 

progress including a worldwide pandemic. It has been amazing to see all the ways God has provided 

through the years as we near completion of the renovation work. As we continue to move forward, 

we need the full support of our community to provide a transformative program to those who will 

call these apartments home. 

 One of our biggest needs now is to furnish each room. Upon completion we will have 8 

individual apartments to be furnished. We have compiled a list of items needed to complete the 

rooms. If you, your family, church, business, or civic club would like to sponsor a room, please let us 

know. 

 The plan is to open the apartments to residents this fall. But before the apartments are 

occupied, we will host an Open House so all of you can tour the facility to see how your generosity 

has been spent over the last four years. We are thrilled with how the apartments are shaping up and 

cannot wait to see how the Lord uses this space to prepare our future residents for successful and 

independent adulthood.
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Follow Us Online           

Follow our Raleigh’s 

Place, Katie’s Kloset, 

and Camp 1:27 

accounts on 

Facebook. You can 

also read more about 

the ministry at 

Raleigh’s Place by 

visiting our website 

which can be found at 

the top of this 

newsletter. 

Raleigh’s Place is a Christ-

centered foster care 

ministry. Our desire is to 

Live the Gospel by Loving 

the Fatherless. We are a 

501c(3) organization and 

all contributions are tax-

deductible.

“This has been my favorite week ever. 

I don’t want to go back home.”
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